Montana Early Childhood Advisory Council

April 21-22, 2022 Location: Zoom

https://mt-gov.zoom.us/j/83127980759?pwd=L2tXUlhtVFVXV3JvZ2grN3F1a2pxdz09

Meeting ID: 831 2798 0759 Password: 426661

Montana Early Childhood Advisory Council Agenda

April 21, 2022

Time	Agenda Item
	Welcome and Introduction
10:00 AM - 10:30 AM	Kim Latrielle, Council Chair
	Jamie Palagi, Early Childhood and Family Support Division Administrator
10:30 AM - 11:30 AM	Kids Count
	Xanna Burg
11:30 AM - 1:00 PM	Lunch
1:00 PM - 2:00 PM	Child Care Licensing Project Update
	Patty Butler, Early Childhood Services Bureau Chief
	Kirsten Smith, Bloom Consulting
2:00 PM - 3:00 PM	Committee Reports
	Expansion/Business Development
	Retention and Quality
	Workforce Development
	Family Support
3:00 PM - 3:15 PM	Discussion and Questions
	Kim Latrielle, Chair and ECFSD staff
3:15 PM - 3:30 PM	BREAK
3:30 PM - 4:30 PM	Maternal Child Health Block Grant
	Jacqueline Isaly, Family and Community Health Bureau Chief
	Ann Buss, Maternal Child Health Coordinator
4:30 PM - 4:45 PM	Public Comment
4:45 PM	Adjourn for the day
	Kim Latrielle, Council Chair

April 22, 2022

Time	Agenda Item
10:00 AM - 10:05 AM	Welcome
	Kim Latrielle, Council Chair
10:05 AM - 11:00 AM	American Rescue Plan Act Projects and Updates
	Jamie Palagi, Early Childhood and Family Support Division Administrator
11:00 AM - 11:30 AM	Zero to Five in Montana
	Caitlin Jensen, Erin Switalski
11:30 AM - 11:45 AM	Discussion and Questions
	Committee Chairs
11:45 AM – 12:00 PM	Public Comment
12:00 PM	Future Planning and Adjourn
	Kim Latrielle, Chair and ECFSD Staff

Americans with Disabilities Act - The Department of Public Health and Human Services is committed to providing meeting access through reasonable accommodation under the Americans with Disabilities Act. Please contact the Early Childhood and Family Support Division at (406) 444-1958.

Public Comment - in accordance with 2-3-103 (1), MCA, the Council will hold a public comment period. Please note that this is the public's opportunity to address the work of the Montana Early Childhood Advisory Council.